
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

10th February 2023 

Y8 Mid KS3 Exams 

Dear Parent/Carer 

All Year 8 students will be sitting their Mid Key Stage 3 exams week beginning 27th March. Whilst this may seem a 

little way off, I would like to share this information with you early on, so that students can take advantage of the 

half term break to begin to prepare for these exams. 

The exams will take place during lessons and individual departments will provide students with details of how and 

when the exams will take place after half-term. Warlingham School & Sixth Form College has a large amount of 

information on how students can revise. This is also useful for parents and carers who wish to offer support. The 

link to the website is http://www.warlinghamtl.co.uk/. 

I hope that you find this information useful. May I wish you and your families an enjoyable half-term break. 

Kindest regards, 

Mr M Tucker 

Assistant Headteacher 
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